
 
 

 

Obstetric Anaesthesia Case Discussion 
Meeting 

  
11th March 2020, 2 - 5pm 

 
Venue – The Clinical School, Addenbrookes Hospital, 

Cambridge 
 

Cost - Free 
 
A selection of Obstetric Anaesthesia cases from the Eastern Deanery 
presented in a friendly atmosphere with an emphasis on discussion 
and learning.  
 
An opportunity for Trainees to present interesting and challenging 
cases and to share experiences. 
 
To submit a case for presentation –  
Email: Jonathon.francis@nnuh.nhs.uk 
Cases must be anonymised and written patient permission obtained. 
Submit only a brief outline of the case initially pending final selection. 
 

To book your place –  
Email: Jonathon.francis@nnuh.nhs.uk 
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